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I Travel from Gresham to Tualatin everyday and if  SB422 passes, it will help ease 

my mind of having to worry about people texting and driving, not paying attention in, 

bumper to bumper traffic. 

I know from experience, getting hit from behind is way more dangerous on a 

motorcycle, then getting hit on the side, BUT! with following the proper lane splitting 

speeds, it will minimize the damages to the rider, then riding in front and back of a 

car! 

As much as a lot of people enjoy to ride, it also benefits me with gas because of 

traveling from gresham to tualatin!  

I hope to see Oregon pass this bill and it will help the ones who travel through all this 

traffic during rush hour to make it home safe to their families, for dinner time and to 

yet enjoy another day in life. 

 

-Thank you 

 


